## GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY

(By email)

Our Ref: MGLA140618-4874

3 August 2018

Dear

Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 14 June 2018 in which you asked the GLA to release information about the current number of subscribers to each to each public opt-in email / newsletter operated by City Hall. Please accept my apologies for the delay in providing you with our response to this request.

Your email of 14 June requested the GLA release the following information:

Please provide the current number of subscribers to each to each public opt-in email newsletter - for example the 'Mail from the Mayor' and 'The Assembly Line' - operated by City Hall. Please detail these figures separately for each list.

Please find below the number of subscribers who have signed-up to receive the following GLA newsletters:

- Mail from the Mayor: 29,671

Assembly Line: 4,424Events: 101,545Arts & Culture: 6,156Education: 4,194

Regeneration: 2,970Environment: 5,370

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference MGLA140618-4874.

Yours sincerely

## Ruth Phillips Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information